
 

this event are available at 
Virden School and Office 
and also through our Cham-
ber Office.  We hope to see 
you all there! 

Our winter luncheon is 
quickly approaching us.  On 
February 14th at the Legion 
Clubroom the Virden Com-
munity Chamber of Com-

merce and Assiniboine Com-
munity College will be offer-
ing you a chance to discuss 
our economy while enjoying 
a delicious meal.  Tickets for 

The membership drive has 
begun!  Your support every 
year allows us to operate and 
support our community and 
businesses in the best way 
we can.  These packages are 
also available on our website 
at www.virdenchamber.ca.  
Also located on our website 

is the incentive program op-
tion for our members.  This 
allows you to offer incen-
tives to our members in-
creasing your business 
awareness and hopefully 
sales!!  The Chamber is al-
ways open to any ideas or 
opinions you may have con-

cerning our operation or 
events.  Our manager is 
available 5 days a week by 
phone or email and is in the 
office at the CP Station 
Tuesday and Thursdays 
from 9am to 1pm. 
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Meeting 5 
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Contact Our Chamber Manager At:  204-851-1551  OR  virdencc@mymts.net 

NOTICE:  VISIT OUR WEBSITE AT WWW.VIRDENCHAMBER.CA FOR MORE INFORMATION ON 
THE EVENTS AND HAPPENINGS WITHIN YOUR LOCAL CHAMBER! 

C H A M B E R  A C H I E V E M E N T S  

The Virden Community 
Chamber of Commerce had a 
very exciting year in 2012 
and is looking forward to its 
growth in 2013.  It began 
with the development of a 
website.  This site offers a 
member directory, chamber 
event listing, community 
attractions, business re-
sources and much more.  The 
development of quarterly 
luncheons has allowed us as 
a community come together 
and share information on 
certain topics with one an-

other.  Relocating the Cham-
ber Office, Tourist Informa-
tion Center and Settlement 
Services to the CP Station, 
has offered many opportuni-
ties to us and helps to attract 
people to the core of our 
community.  The Chamber as 
well as the Virden Employ-
ment Skills Center hosted a 
successful Job Recruitment 
Expo giving employers a 
chance to post their jobs and 
attract employees.  Canada 
Day, Downtown Rodeo and 
Christmas events exceeded 

all expectations once again 
and were a huge success for 
all that participated.  The 
installation of the Electric 
Vehicle Charger put Virden 
on the map.  We are able to 
offer this to the public for 
free and take the step into 
the future before most other 
communities.   
These are a few of the things 
the Virden Community 
Chamber of Commerce was 
proud to complete in 2012 
and can’t wait to see what 
we can get done in 2013!! 


